Ralph B. Welsh Sr. dies; former banking executive

MORRIS TWP.—Ralph B. Welsh Sr., former president and chief executive of the Morris County Savings Bank, Morristown, died yesterday at

Morristown Memorial Hospital after a long illness. He was 85.

į

Mr. Welsh was born in Long Valley and had lived in Morris Township since moving from Summit in 1943:

He was president of the Morris County Savings

Bank from 1937 to 1963 and was chief executive from 1963 to 1971.

Ralph B.

Welsh Sr.

He previously was statistician for the Winchester Repeating Arms Co., New Haven, Conn., 1919-24, and was treasurer of the Citizens' Trust Co., Summit, 1924-37. He was president of the N.J. State Bankers Association, 1948-49.

He served as a trustee of the Morristown School and Morristown

Memorial Hospital and was a member of the Morris County Jury Commission, the Washington Association of Morristown, the Sons of the American Revolution, the Rotary Club and the Restoration Committee of the Green, Morristown.



He served in the U.S. Army in 1918 during World War I

Mr. Welsh is surived by his wife, on, Ralph B. Jr. Man

Leonora T.; a son, Ralph B. Jr., Manchester Center, Vt.; two daughters, Mrs. David W. Grant, West Hartford Conn., and Mrs. John L. Andrews, New Providence; 10 grandchilders, and one great-grandchild.

Arrangements are by the Raymond A. Lanterman & Son Buneral Home, 126 South St.

Daily Record
January 17, 1983.

OBITUARY: Ralph B. Welsh Sr. Date of Death, January 16, 1983.